
LCCSA SUMMER PARTY,  THE ROTUNDA KINGS CROSS, 7 JULY 2017  

 

Various members enjoying the Summer Sunshine and a well-deserved glass of wine!  

 

Over 150 guests attended what may well go down as one of the most  

successful LCCSA Summer parties in recent memory – or at the 

very least, one of the most well lubricated with the free bar carrying 

on until last orders! 

A number of well-received speeches kicked off the evening with 

LCCSA President Greg Powell paying tribute to the late Dan    

O’Callaghan’s impish wit before focusing on the endless march of 

inflation eroding our fees year upon year. We then heard from our 

kind sponsors, Ian Henderson QC of Farringdon Chambers and 

LEAP Legal Software before tucking into a   delicious barbecue on 

the banks of the Regent’s Canal. 

Rumour has it the party carried well on into the small hours along 

the Caledonian Road but the author certainly wouldn’t know any-

thing about that! 

Congratulations to Sara Boxer, Sinead Zaman and all the others  

involved in the organisation of what proved to be a roaring success! 


